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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: City Clerks Office
Sent: 2024/04/02 10:10 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Cc: Urquhart, Chandra
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Re: 55, 57,59, 61, 63, 65 Park Street; City File #OZS-2024-0001

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 
 

From: Gillian Olohan < >  
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 3:53 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Dela Pena, Samantha <Samantha.DeLaPena@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: 55, 57,59, 61, 63, 65 Park Street; City File #OZS-2024-0001 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
To whom it may concern,  
 
I am a resident of Zone 1 and live at , and am writing to express my deep concerns with the 
proposed development located at 55, 57,59, 61, 63, 65 Park Street. 
 
My concerns are the following: 

 Significally imapct of the heritage and character of this historic neighbourhood 
 Lack of cohesion with the existing homes and building standards in the area 
 Reduced sunlight and privacy for existing structures and homes 
 Increased traffic combined with increase environmental noise and congestion 

o Increased congestion at the GO Station track crossing at Mill Street 
o Reduced pedestrian and public transit accessibility 

 Reduced road access within the neighborhood and increased construction traffic for the duration of the project 
 Concerns regarding existing infrastructure to adequately support a increased demand on these services 

For the above reasons I am formally registering my lack of support and objection for the proposed project. 
 
Regards, 
 
Gillian Olohan 
 
--  
~ 
”The man who removes a mountain begins by carrying away small stones.” - Chinese Proverb 


